


February 8, 1975 \9\

Ms. Barbara Ummel

230 West 17th Steeet

Wichita, Kansas 67203

Dear Ms. Ummel:

Thank you for your letter concerning my vote on food stamps.
The report you heard was in error -- I voted for food stamps.
Would 1ike to know what ra@io station you heard this on, and
when, so that we can contact them about this mistake.

Appreciate your calling this to my attention, and hope you will
let me know whenever there is anything I can do for you.

Sincerely yours,

B0B DOLE
U. S. Senate

BU:em
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